
Local  Chiropractor  Opens
Doors  in  Parker  Station
Building
Welcome  to  Heath  Chiropractic  and  Acupuncture,  which  just
recently relocated to Parker Station in downtown Parker – the
same building where the Osgood Team is located!
Owner Dr. Heidi Heath is absolutely fabulous at what she does.
A native Coloradan who was raised in Castle Rock, Dr. Heidi
knows first-hand what it’s like to suffer from pain. In fact,
that’s what led her to pursue a career as a chiropractor and
acupuncturist.

When she was growing up, she had chronic low back pain,
which wasn’t being relieved with traditional medicine. In

her  search  for  relief,  she  discovered  that  regular
chiropractic care and acupuncture treatments did the trick.
She was so pleased with the success of the care and treatments
that she decided she wanted to make a career of helping others
who suffered similar pain.
Of course, she treats more than just low back pain. While she
specializes in treating headaches and chronic pain, her gentle
and  non-invasive  techniques  have  also  been  successful  in
treating everything from muscle spasms to sports injuries to
auto injuries to morning sickness, fatigue, vertigo and TMJ
disorders.
She also treats people of all ages, including kids.
If you’ve been having issues with pain, headaches or just
generally aren’t feeling good, I highly recommend a visit with
Dr.  Heidi.  Her  goal  is  to  tailor  your  treatment  to  your
individual health and wellness, using all sorts of natural
solutions to many common health problems. And she’ll even
teach you about ways to live healthy so your body can function
at its optimum level.
Dr. Heidi Heath can be reached 720-287-1251. Her office is
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conveniently located in Parker Station, 19751 E. Mainstreet
Suite 343.
You also can learn more about Dr. Heidi, and her techniques
and training on her website at http://www.heathchiro.com/.
If you do have a need to see Dr. Heidi, please tell her Leanne
sent you!
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